
Let me see if I get this straight. Pembina, a foreign company, is proposing a project where gas which is 
fracked out of the earth releasing gobs of methane into the atmosphere is then loaded on bomb trains 
which derail and blow up all too often? These same bomb trains will then travel through dozens of 
towns and cities threatening the lives and livelihoods of their citizens?  And then will travel the length 
of the Columbia Gorge Scenic area where they could spill their poison into the water and destroy its 
eco-system for decades? These bomb trains will then travel through our city, past thousands of 
residents, to finally arrive at this project where the gas will be stored in a seismic sensitive area with a 
huge blast zone? This gas will then be put on huge ocean-going ships, again with the possibility of spills 
and explosions? And the final destination is Asia, where the gas will burn, increasing the CO2 in the 
world's atmosphere contributing to further climate change? Is this, honestly, what we are considering 
for our city? 
 
Please say no. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Craig Heverly 
4814 SE 30th Ave #131 
Portland, OR 97202 
   
 


